August 26, 2004

The Hon. Armand P. Mercier

Mayor, City of Lowell

City Hall

375 Merrimack Street
Lowell, MA 01852

Re:
Notification of the Availability of a 

Phase II Comprehensive Site Assessment & Phase III Remedial Action Plan


Americraft Carton, Inc.


45 Bolt Street, Lowell, MA


Release Tracking Number (RTN) 3-15650

Dear Mayor Mercier:

This letter serves to notify you per the public notification requirements of 310 CMR 40.1400 of the Massachusetts Contingency Plan that a Phase II Comprehensive Site Assessment and Phase III Remedial Action Plan were submitted to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP) on August 26, 2004.  The report summarizes Comprehensive Site Assessment activities undertaken at the above referenced facility to assess the extent and cleanup of a No. 6 fuel oil release that occurred at the site.  

The Phase III RAP identified Enhanced Fluid Recovery (EFR) as a remedial alternative for the cleanup of a limited area of free phase oil at the site.  A copy of the report may be reviewed at the DEP Northeast Regional Office file review facility located at 35 Congress Street in Salem, MA or by contacting me.

If you have any questions or require additional information please feel free to call me.

Very truly yours,

MABBETT & ASSOCIATES, INC.

BY:

Paul D. Steinberg, P.E., LSP

Director, Environmental Engineering and 

Site Restoration Group

PDS/tw

cc:
Mr. Ernest George, Mr. James Klecak (Americraft)

Mr. Allen Booe (Americraft)

Mr. Frank Singleton (Board of Health) 341 Pine Street – Lowell, MA 01851


Environmental Monitor via email janet.hutchins@state.ma.us

DEP – NERO 

AAA, PDS, (MF/RF)
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